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My name is Mrs. Glenice Stephenson, 
 I wish to voice my concern on the above Bill. We as Queenslanders do not want to go down the path
 of Victoria. Surely we are better than this.
 
If anyone in Parliament has children I wonder when they considered their child to be a human being?
 I’d bet it was from conception that their precious child became life (obviously for there is no other
 way) .
 
Please consider my concern and vote against this Bill.
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